UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION NRC PUBLIC
WASHINGTON, D C 20555 qn""ﬂﬂfl:'r pnnM

January 9, 1980

Mr. Angelo Guida

246 Farrogut Street

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19139
Dear Mr. Guida:

Thank you for your postcard of December 9, 1979. 1 share

/ «_:.4

Brian K. Grimes Director
Emergency Preparedness Task Group

your concern for nuclear power plant safety.

Sincerely.



